FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am interested in learning about the detail of the circumstances in which Leicester City Council became a unitary authority in the 1990s.    I have undertaken some of my own research and I am already familiar with various legal statutes which led to the changes (such as the Local Government Act 1992 and secondary legislation).   I don’t need your assistance with those aspects. 

However, I assume that there was some arrangement between Leicestershire County Council and Leicester City Council which provided for the transfer of various assets to the City Council (such as vehicles, furniture, machinery, buildings, etc.).   

Please may I see a copy of any legal agreement between the County Council and the City Council regarding the transfers of assets arising from the local government re-organisation in the 1990s?     

I am not looking to see transfers of titles to individual buildings (which could potentially be obtained from land registry).   Rather I am simply looking for a higher-level agreement or agreements listing assets or categories of assets to be transferred. 

Please see attached for the documents that the Council could locate relating to your request. The unitary transfer letter gives an indication of how the transfers were being managed. The only individual agreement that we can locate after this length of time is the one relating to the transfer of properties.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
